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28th March 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It has been great seeing so much excellent work across the school in classes.  I have shown 

some visitors around recently and the feedback is always about the calm and purposeful work 

that they have seen around the school. 

 

Off Site Visits 

Key Stage 3 & 4 classes have been visiting different places in the local area as part of their SoCo 

sessions and for aspects of their ASDAN accreditation modules.  

3F visited Burgess Park today and used the opportunity to ask each other about what they liked 

and to share their interests with each other.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

I will share updates of other visits next week and there will be many more upcoming over the 

Summer term too. 

End of Term 

School will be finishing for the Easter holidays next Friday. School will finish at the regular time. It 

will be a full day for everyone.  

 

I will let you know when Earwig records from this half term are ready to view. 

 

Have a lovely weekend and Eid Mubarak to all those families celebrating. 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Erin McCarthy  

Head of School 


